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FROM THE COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

To members of Calvary Lutheran Church, 
  
     Happy Easter!  If anyone is planning an Easter egg 

hunt outside with your children, you will have to color the eggs 
in a bright color so they can find them in the snow, or you may 
need to hide them in your home. 

  
     A few of the council members had a meeting on 

March 29th with Interim Pastor Ruth Hetland along with two 
council members, Judy & Cindy, from First Lutheran Church in 
Mahnomen. The meeting was to further explore the possibility of 
working together in sharing a pastor. This is still in the 
preliminary stages, and we will keep you updated as more 
information is available. 

 
     Pastor Ruth has now decided she will be willing to do 

pulpit supply for Calvary. Starting in May, we will have her filling 
in for some of our Sunday services. 

 
     Thanks to the ones that are always willing to read the 

scriptures on Sundays.  Also, thank you to Pastor Morton, 
Jenny Lien, Joyce White, and Nathan Johnson for always giving 
an inspirational sermon. 

  
     Thanks to Devra and Steve Carlson and the Sunday 

School children for serving the potato klub dinner on Sunday, 
March 26th.  It was nice to see such a nice turnout. We had 
members from our church along with people from our 
community and surrounding towns who came out to support this 
event.  
  
    Elmyrna Kaupang, President 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

-Council Meeting April 16th 

after church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Church Services 10:30 AM 

   Sunday School 10:30 AM   

 

 

NO EASTER SUNDAY SERVICE 

Unfortunately, our people for 

pulpit supply either have other 

commitments or are unable to 

conduct the serve for us on Easter 

Sunday.  
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COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

The Calvary Council meeting was held on March 5th after church services. 

Members present were: Elmyrna Kaupang, LaVonne McWilliam, Steve 

Carlson, Bob Vesledahl, Dave Natwick, Byron Kaupang, Joyce White. 

 

The treasurer’s report was read and approved. For Old Business we discussed 

the meeting with First Lutheran that was to take place on March 29th to look 

into the potential partnership with sharing Pastor Ruth. There is nothing new 

on the sound system yet, Byron is still working on that.  

 

Church Mutual noted their mistake on our billing for the last two years for our 

Workman’s Comp that they had missed. Wage information has been provided 

to them and we will be needing to pay for those two years of missed insurance 

premiums.  

 

Under New Business, Steve moved to transfer $5000 from our Memorial 

Fund to our General Fund to add a cushion to our current account balance. It 

was seconded by Bob.  

 

Elmryna will be contacting the radio station and LaVonne is working on 

getting ads into the newspapers to advertise for the Sunday School potato 

klub lunch. Marissa is putting it on the Facebook page and church website.  

The meeting closed with the Lord’s Prayer. The next meeting is April 16th after 

church.  

 

  Joyce White  

O give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his 

steadfast love endures forever! 

-Psalm 118: 1-2 
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                   218-563-2197 

Deacons: 
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Trustees: 
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Dale Balstad            218-938-4030 
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Church Secretary: 

Marissa McWilliam-Donner 

                     218-280-1731 

COUNCIL 
CONTACTS 

Prayer List: 

Marilyn Natwick 

Leroy Johnson 

Jesse Hickman,  

The Family of Delores 

Westcott 

Homebound, nursing 

home & assisted living 

members 

Just a reminder that offerings can be 

sent to LaVonne McWilliam at 23684 410th St SE 

Winger MN 56592, the church at PO Box 100, or 

you can set up a direct deposit from your bank 

using ACH or Bill Pay.  



 

 
 
 

 

 April 2 (Passion/Palm Sunday) 

 1st: Isaiah 50: 4-9a 

 Psalm: Ps 31: 9-16 

 2nd: Phil 2: 5-11 

 Gospel: Matt 26: 14— 27:66 

April 6 (Maundy Thursday) 

 1st: Exod 12: 1-4 [5-10] 

 Psalm: Ps 116: 1-2, 12-19 

 2nd: 1 Cor 11: 23-26 

            Gospel: John 13: 1-17, 31b-35 

April 7 (Good Friday)   

 1st: Isa 52: 13—53:12 

 Psalm: Ps 22 

 2nd: Heb 10: 16-25 

 Gospel: John 18: 1—19:42 

April 9 (Easter Day)  

 1st: Acts 10: 34-43  

(Or) Jer 31: 1-6 

 Psalm: Ps 118: 1-2, 14-24 

 2nd: Col 3: 1-4 

 Gospel: Matt 28: 1-10 

April 16 (Easter 2) 

 1st: Acts 2: 14a, 22-32  

 Psalm: Ps 16 

 2nd: 1 Peter 1: 3-9 

 Gospel: John 20: 19-31 

April 23 (Easter 3) 

 1st: Acts 2: 14a, 36-42  

 Psalm: Ps 116: 1-4, 2-19 

 2nd: 1 Peter 1: 17-23 

 Gospel: Luke 24: 13-35 

April 30 (Easter 4) 

 1st: Acts 2: 42-47  

 Psalm: Ps 23 

 2nd: 1 Peter 2: 19-25 

 Gospel: John 10: 1-10 

LECTIONARY 
READINGS FOR 

APRIL 

Church Service Update: 

April 2nd-Jenny Lien 

April 9th- NO CHURCH 

April 16th-Pr. Morton 

April 23rd-Pr. Morton 

April 30th-Jenny Lien

ien 


